
 

Upcoming Events 
SWL Open House October 9 4:00PM – 5:30PM 

Bus Safety Presentation – October 21 

 

 

 

Community Weekly Time Lion 

Hear us Roar 

September 30 – October 4 

Monday, September 30 Day 4 Orange Shirt Day – Truth & Reconciliation  

Wear an orange shirt today to honour our Indigenous 

students and families and ensure our collective 

commitment that Every Child Matters. The office will 

have orange shirt stickers for students that may not 

have an orange shirt and want to recognize the 

significance of this day.  

Classes will engage in various lessons/activities to 

learn more about the significance of this day.  

• 6PM School Council Meeting in Library  

Please submit your council form attached if you 

would like to be a voting member or hold a 

position on our school council.   

Tuesday, October 1 Day 5  

Wednesday, October 2 Day 1 ACTIVE TRANSPORTATION TO SCHOOL RECOGNITION 
Walk & Roll to school  
 

• 1st Break Choir Practice Music Room  

Thursday, October 3 Day 2  

Friday, October 4 Day 3  



 

Truth and Reconciliation 

  

At HWDSB, we respect the longstanding relationships with the neighbouring and 

host nations, the Mississaugas of the Credit First Nation and the Six Nations of the 

Grand River. We also acknowledge the vibrant and diverse urban Indigenous 

community in Hamilton.  

 

Monday, September 30, is Orange Shirt Day, which is also known as National Day 

for Truth and Reconciliation. We encourage HWDSB students and staff to wear 

orange to school and work on this day to honour survivors of Residential Schools 

and to center the importance of intergenerational healing and wellness.  

 

For students and staff who do not have an orange shirt, and wish to participate, 

an Orange Shirt Day sticker will be available at the school.  
 

Please click below for further information regarding the significance of this day.  

National Day for Truth & Reconciliation 

 

Active School Travel 

October is a month when students around the globe participate in Walk and Roll 

to School events and celebrate being active on the way to school.  You can 

participate by walking or rolling to school daily, and especially on October 2.  

Students who take the bus can also participate by walking/rolling to the bus stop.   

 

Since SWL is celebrating Walktober this month, we have been placed in a draw 

with a chance to win $200.00 for the school supporting active education.  

 

 

 

 

https://www.ontario.ca/page/national-day-truth-and-reconciliation?gclid=Cj0KCQjw9rSoBhCiARIsAFOiplkrIWYp7pTEK_JTEWugQzQjVySOdCL3JOkLt8lwbLXzTdnkc9oI0l0aApJeEALw_wcB&gclsrc=aw.ds


 

 

Krispy Kreme Fundraiser 

 

Thank you for your support in ordering Krispy Kreme treats.  School council raised 

over $3000.00 to support student initiatives such as technology materials and 

hands on activities to support learning across various curriculum subjects.  

 

Terry Fox 

No Matter the Distance.  No Matter What. 

 

Terry believed in a world without cancer.  Students recognized Terry’s efforts and 

dream this week, to live in a world without cancer, by raising funds for cancer 

research this week.  

 

Families can still donate using the school link below.    

 

https://schools.terryfox.ca/69397 

 

 
Previous Update 
School Council 

 

Every school in Ontario is required to have a School Council and work 
collaboratively with the Principal to improve student achievement and 
enhance accountability of the school with parents.  Information about 
School Councils can be found here:  
https://www.ontario.ca/page/school-councils-guide-members 
 
We welcome all parents/guardians willing to volunteer their time on our School 
Council for the 2024-2025 school year.  School Councils must hold an annual 
election to identify voting members which will occur at our first meeting. 
 

https://schools.terryfox.ca/69397
https://www.ontario.ca/page/school-councils-guide-members
http://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&frm=1&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRxqFQoTCLPM56O-psgCFUhoPgodyl0Bkw&url=http://cliparts.co/clipart-shaking-hands&psig=AFQjCNGIdxiX5hPUn4l3mtGdclpgYs8CJQ&ust=1443968034115101


Our 1st School Council first meeting and elections is scheduled for Monday, 
September 30 at 6PM.  School Council forms are attached in this update for 
parents/guardians interested in joining our council this year.  All families are 
welcome! Families do not need to be on council to attend our meetings.  We 
encourage parent/guardian voice.  Meetings will occur in-person and virtually 
throughout the year to accommodate families’ schedules.  Please see our website, 
School Council Page, for further details about Council.   
 

 

 
 

 

 


